
BCTF Anti-Bullying Presentation 
 

Dear Ellendale Parents, 

Riverdale PAC would like to invite you to a free information event presented by the BC 
Teacher’s Federation on March 10, 2020 at our school. 

The presentation will be “Anti-Bullying”, as selected by popularity on our PAC Facebook page.  
Below is a description of the presentation from the BCTF.  

 

Anti-Bullying: 

Bullying behaviours are no longer acceptable in our society and schools are working hard to 
do something about this. This introductory session on antibullying will include the definition, 
the bullying triad, the cycle of bullying, and the signs to watch for if your child is being bullied. 
Participants will also learn and share strategies for bully-proofing children and schools. 

Past presentations from the BCTF have been very valuable and received excellent feedback 
from parents. 
 

We hope you will join us for this 90-minute presentation! 

Where: In the Library at École Riverdale Elementary 14835 108A Ave, Surrey 

When: March 10, 2020 at 6:00PM   

RSVP Required:  Riverdale.PAC@hotmail.com  

Child minding available  Free Event  Coffee/Tea provided  
 

When sending your RSVP please advise if you will require childminding and how many kids 
and their ages.  
 

Sincerely, 

École Riverdale PAC 


